Farmington District

Unocal Oil & Gas Division
Unocal Corporation

3300 North Butler Avenue
Suite 200

Farmington, New Mexico 87401
Telephone (505) 326-7600
Fax: (505) 326-6145

UNOCAL®

October 26, 1992

United States Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management

1235 La Plata Highway

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Sirs:

Union Oil Company of California (UNOCAL) has requested permission from the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division to downhole commingle production from
the Blanco Mesaverde and Basin Dakota formations in the following well:

Rincon Unit No. 159 M
1695’ FNL, 1735 FWL
Section 18, T27N, R6W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

If you have any objections to this proposal, please notify the NMOCD within twenty
(20) days. If you have any questions about this application, please contact Dana

Delventhal at (505)326-7600.
Sincerely,

Union Oil Company of California
dba UNOCAL

WL

William L. Irwin
District Petroleum Engineer
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